
From: Thomas, Sue
To: BrownScott, Jennifer
Subject: Re: FYI: Special Conditions of USACE Proffered Permit
Date: Thursday, March 25, 2021 12:55:27 PM

Rrrroger.  Just let me know if you need/want anything from me.

Sue

Sue Thomas
Wildlife Biologist
Washington Maritime NWRC
360 457 8451

From: BrownScott, Jennifer <jennifer_brownScott@fws.gov>
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 12:48 PM
To: Thomas, Sue <sue_thomas@fws.gov>
Subject: Re: FYI: Special Conditions of USACE Proffered Permit
 
PS: I don't expect you to be on the call with Liz.

__________________________________________
Jennifer Brown-Scott
Project Leader
Washington Maritime National Wildlife Refuge Complex
715 Holgerson Road
Sequim, WA 98382
(360) 457-8451
 
~~Dungeness NWR~Protection Island NWR~San Juan Islands NWR~Copalis NWR~Flattery Rocks
NWR~Quillayute Needles NWR~~

From: BrownScott, Jennifer <jennifer_brownScott@fws.gov>
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 12:48 PM
To: Thomas, Sue <sue_thomas@fws.gov>
Subject: FYI: Special Conditions of USACE Proffered Permit
 
FYI: Liz is asking for a call regarding debris removal CD and a monitoring plan. I do not have a
copy of the permit, so I am not sure if the monitoring plan is related to debris removal or bird
use/disturbance.  I think I can put a draft CD together with the information that I already
have.  I have reached out to Charlie to ask for Mig Bird assistance if the plan is related to bird
impacts.



-jennifer

__________________________________________
Jennifer Brown-Scott
Project Leader
Washington Maritime National Wildlife Refuge Complex
715 Holgerson Road
Sequim, WA 98382
(360) 457-8451
 
~~Dungeness NWR~Protection Island NWR~San Juan Islands NWR~Copalis NWR~Flattery Rocks
NWR~Quillayute Needles NWR~~

From: Elizabeth Tobin <etobin@jamestowntribe.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 4:35 PM
To: BrownScott, Jennifer <jennifer_brownScott@fws.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Call to discuss Special Conditions of USACE Proffered Permit
 
 

 This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before clicking on
links, opening attachments, or responding.  

Hello Jennifer,
 
I hope you are well and have been staying safe during this unprecedented year. 
 
I am reaching out to see if we can have a quick conversation about the Initial Proffered Permit for
the Tribe’s oyster farm that was sent out by USACE last week. There are a couple of Special
Conditions that require further coordination with U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service. One being the status
of the compatibility determination per our August 2020 correspondence, and the other to develop a
monitoring plan in coordination with USFWS.
 
I realize that you are likely working from home, so if you could let me know when would be a good
time for you to have a quick call and the best number to reach you at that would be great. 
 
Thank you,
Liz 
 
Elizabeth Tobin
Shellfish Program Manager
Jamestown S’Klallam Tribe
office: 360-681-4656
cell: 360-912-2961



email:etobin@jamestowntribe.org
 


